
 

Attachment B - Technical Comments 

  

Building Department 

The building department has reviewed the proposal and has NO comments or 

conditions.  

No Ontario Building Code review has been completed at this time and will be done at 

permit application stage. 

Please reach out to the building department as you get closer to having the planning 

and applicable approvals in place and staff will be happy to assist you with information 

on preparing for the building and septic permit stage of the project. 

All general permitting inquires: by email: permits@norfolkcounty.ca or by phone: 226-

NORFOLK (226-667-3655) Ext 6016 

 

Zoning Department 

No comments from zoning. 

 

GIS Department 

Norfolk GIS has no requirements at this time. 

 

Development Engineering Department 

Development Engineering has reviewed application ZNPL2024067 and have no 
comments. 
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